


Workshop on LATEX 

As a sign of true efforts to mold the PG students in adherence to the accepted standards, they 

were provided with a valuable exposure to the LaTeX software which was held on 21
st
 October 

2014. LaTeX is by and large accepted as an effective and efficient report making software by the 

research community. The resource person for the event was Dr. M.C. Hanumantharaju, 

Associate Professor, BMSIT. He provided the students with all the nuts and bolts of LaTeX 

software. 
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